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Comments: This proposal is yet another sell-out by big business. Frankly, Holland Lake is a beautiful place in

Montana that does not need to be developed into another tourist spot. Is it necessary to destroy another piece of

Montana by developers. I live here, pay taxes here, and my voice as a RESIDENT should be heard! We simply

need to stop selling out our forests to persons that may or may not travel through here once a year. Montana's

beauty needs to STAY. The USDA serves all people and should stand up tall for our state's beauty and

resources. 


